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Uniform Update for 2024 - 2025

We are thrilled to share our new branded uniform which you can now buy online
from JP Sports: https://www.jpssports.co.uk/webhop/schools/parson-street-

primary-school-bristol/

We are doing a "when you buy new, buy blue” system which starts now and carries
onto next year.

What is the new uniform?

e Navy blue jumper, hoody, cardigan or fleece
e Light blue polo shirt

e Black or grey trousers, shorts or skirts.

e Blue gingham summer dress (optional)

e Plain black shoes, trainers or boots

What does my child need for PE?
As we do not use houses for PE, all children will need the same PE kit:

e T-shirt (navy or white)

e Black or grey joggers or shorts
e Trainers

e Sports jacket top (optional)

Whilst we appreciate that children have sports kits that they wear outside of school,
children should not wear clothes for PE with logos on from sports companies. All PE
kit should either be plain or branded with the Parson Street logo. This includes
football kits.

Can | buy unbranded, plain uniform?

It is absolutely fine to buy plain, unbranded uniform. We recognise that there is an
additional cost to buying branded, and nobody will be penalised for not having
branded uniform. We also know how many T-shirts and jumpers children can get
through in a week, especially those from younger years!
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We know that some families like to purchase logo badges and sew these onto
uniform. Mrs Noel is researching this, and will give you more information soon.

What about book bags?

There is no expectation to change your child’s bookbag during their time at Parson
Street, so if they have a red one, this can continue to be used. However, if you buy
new, please buy blue.

What is the expectation for Sept 2025?

By September 2025, the blue uniform will be standard for everyone. We will have
built up a collection of second-hand items by this point so you can make the most
of these from our family room.

If you do have any further questions, please do contact us and we will be happy to
help.



